
PSERN DAS Shutdown Notice 
 
The Puget Sound Emergency Radio Network (PSERN) Project is reaching out to you because our records indicate you are 
the point of contact for the public safety DAS (Distributed Antenna System) compliance of the following property in King 
County, Washington:  
 
«Company_or_Building_Name» 
«Address» 
«City» «State», «ZIP» 
 
As we have been announcing for the past two years, when fire, law enforcement, and other first responders in King 
County begin using the new PSERN digital emergency communications radio system, properties with public safety DAS 
will also need to make a change. This message is to notify you to disable your DAS as soon as possible.  In addition we 
are reminding you of your Fire Marshal-designated property Priority Level, and offering you an overview of what to 
expect in the DAS Migration Process that your property is required to follow to become compliant with public safety and 
usage of radio frequency regulations related to PSERN. 
 
Property Priority Level, DAS Shutdown Date, and Migration Process 
The priority level designation is made by the local Fire Marshal. If you have any questions or concerns about your 
property’s designation, please contact your local Fire Marshal. PSERN cannot change your priority level designation.  This 
level will determine the timing of how and when you need to participate in the DAS activities related to PSERN. Please 
review the public safety and usage of radio frequency regulations and view DAS Migration Process for more detail. 
 

 Property Name: «Company_or_Building_Name» 
 Priority Level: «Priority» 
 DAS Shutdown Date: «Shutdown_Date» 

 
DAS Migration Process Activities 
The PSERN Project hosted a virtual Town Hall meeting for property representatives and DAS vendors May 3rd, 2023. The 
webinar recording is available here. Please note that the Q&A portion was not recorded, so please reach out directly to 
DAS-PSERN@kingcounty.gov with questions.  
 
PREPARE FOR DAS MIGRATION:  If you have not already done so, please hire a DAS Vendor to support disabling your 
public safety DAS, assessing your DAS, and taking necessary steps for your property to become compliant with PSERN. 
There are a limited number of vendors, so it is important to have your DAS assessed as soon as possible to not impact 
becoming compliant with PSERN. Please visit PSERN.org to learn more information or contact the PSERN DAS 
Coordinator, Creighton Watley at DAS-PSERN@kingcounty.gov. 
 
Thank you for participating in the DAS Migration Process!  
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